Resumption of Emergency Services

Our emergency services had been temporarily
suspended due to COVID-19 but will resume to normal
operations on June 15, 2020.

We may again need to adjust our services flexibly to
cope with the daily changes on the situations of the
society if a second or third wave of the novel
coronavirus infection occurs.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

June 15, 2020
Rinku General Medical Center

The Hospital director



